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    The Air Force Junior ROTC program at the Academy for Academic Excellence has 

established a reputation for high standards and top performance since its activation in 

January 2007.  

    Its latest achievement has been the selection of C/1Lt Johnny Coleman to attend the 

prestigious AFJROTC Aerospace and Technology Honors Camp at the University of 

New Mexico.  

    Coleman is among a very select group, representing 1/2 of 1 percent of the 100,000 

AFJROTC cadets worldwide.  

    While attending the honors camp, cadets will be introduced to scientific, technology, 

and rated career opportunities in the U.S. Air Force.  

    The camp will also include hands-on curriculum activities, visits to operational Air 

Force units, research labs, historical sites, aerospace industries, and a light aircraft 

incentive ride.  

    “Johnny truly represents one of the best our program has to offer,” said senior 

aerospace science instructor Col. (Ret.) George Armstrong.  

    “This is a special opportunity for him, and another example of the caliber of cadets we 

have at AAE.”  
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